From: Caelin Graber

Sent: Friday, February 23,2024 6:58 AM

To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>
Subject: DE22-060

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Dear Sir or Madam,

| understand that your body is considering changes to net metering for small solar arrays, and | am
writing to express my support for protecting this valuable tool that incentivizes the transition to clean
energy and benefits all consumers. Surely, the commission understands that the scale and immediacy of
the climate crisis requires bold, innovative, and swift action on the part of decision makers. Removing
net metering would be a step backwards at this critical time. | have been following your work, and it
seems to me that while the public is demanding a sustainable energy future, the Public Utilities
Commission is determined to stay planted in the past. Prove that you are responsive to the public and
keep net metering in place.

Thankyou,
Caelin Graber



